Unscheduled water outage
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Gallup water customers in the area of 108 and 201 E. Coal Ave. and 208 and 218 E. Hwy. 66
and in surrounding areas may experience low water pressure or a water outage, due to an
unscheduled water outage, announced by the Water Department, which will be making repairs

to a broken water line in the area from 7 am until 1 pm.

They will turn off the water in order to work safely.

Any questions can be directed to Utility Dispatch at (505) 863-1200 OR TO Nicole

awthorne with the water Department at (505) 879-5722.




